
 
 
Please disregard this email if the information does not affect your operating network 
 
Please be aware that the following works will be carried out:- 
 
 

 
U6624 

 
Eatenden Lane, Mountfield 
 

 
Temporary Road Closure 
 

 
From the junction with U6624 Solomons Lane to 
the junction with the British Gypsum Mines 
 

 
11 September 2017 to 1 December 2017 

 
works anticipated to take 12 weeks 
 
 

 
To allow Southern Water 
 

 
to carry out installating works of new sewer 
 

 
Diversion via: 
 
U6624 Solomons Lane – A2100 London Road – C96 Netherfield Road – U6624 
Eatenden Lane and vice versa. 
 
For a map detailing the extent of the closure (Cntrl + click) HERE 
 
Advance warning signs will be placed on site advising of actual date of works 
 
If you need to discuss this further please contact: 
 
Southern Water 
0845 278 0845 
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https://roadworks.org/?tm=171929
http://www.eastsussexhighways.com/
https://www.facebook.com/EastSussexHighways
https://twitter.com/esccroads
https://www.linkedin.com/company/15075638?trk=tyah&trkInfo=clickedVertical:company,clickedEntityId:15075638,idx:3-1-4,tarId:1473166091408,tas:east%20sussex%20high
https://www.instagram.com/eastsussexhighways/
http://www.eastsussexhighways.com/
https://twitter.com/esccroads

